
The Groton Neighborhood Food Project is making their monthly delivery on

Saturday, February 13th.  We need help receiving, sorting and stocking these

donations!  If you are available, please come by the pantry

Saturday, February 13th

11:30AM-1:30PM 

This is a great opportunity for students to accrue 

community service hours!

Loaves & Fishes Grant Award!

We were recently awarded a grant by the

Nashoba Valley Healthcare Fund in the amount

of $15,000!  This grant was made possible in

part by a grant from the Community Foundation

of North Central MA.  

We will be using these funds to collaborate with the Groton Neighborhood Food

Project (GNFP) to expand to other communities.  The GNFP is a scheduled food

collection (once every two months) initiated in the town of Groton.  Currently, 22

neighborhoods participate, with the hope to expand to 40 neighborhoods within the

next year. 

Loaves & Fishes is CLOSED on

Thank you to all who have been

registering for stocking sessions and



Monday, February 15th in observance

of President's Day.

open pantry sessions on-line through

www.loavesfishespantry.org!  Anyone

who needs assistance with this

process, please ask for help!

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001y1ltD-1ldJDzDiVwNHG-Es5HooYJqU2RTJRjSvwn_LiyjeQXwVNZuFXUhU4DGU0YwLtgLBomIM3WUlpM4SRtzvDSyzcYkRnGw1ZC4Nkrswp8sjoYFUJXgXdJON2jxAAHNiT9JM_V2ylK--rpHilhAbYSV2QWClaLX3iIBLhjKEqy1Mqb2NmpRvc7Y8boHzih&c=&ch=

